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Governance Review – Advisory Committees – Governance 
Structure 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That prior to reconsideration of the recommendations contained in the report of the City 
Solicitor dated September 17, 2018, the Governance Subcommittee, in collaboration 
with the Community Services Department, undertake consultation with the proposed 
membership of the Community Wellbeing and Safety Advisory Committee regarding its 
mandate and composition. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on September 17, 2018, 
received a report of the City Solicitor regarding the above.  The report specifically 
addressed previously deferred consideration of the proposed Terms of Reference for 
the Community Wellbeing and Safety Advisory Committee. 
 
Your Committee resolved that the matter be further deferred to its June 2020 meeting 
and requested interim work of the Administration as recommended above, which 
requires the direction of City Council.  
 
Attachment 
Report of the City Solicitor dated September 17, 2018 


